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Springfield Road
Leek


Dear Parents/ Carers,
As part of our learning for RE this term, we are planning on visiting a local church to explore Christianity and Easter. We will be exploring St Luke’s Church in Leek during the morning of Tuesday 19th March. During our visit, we will have our snack at the church and participate in an Easter hunt around the church!  
 
We will be travelling by minibus, leaving school at 10am and returning back to school before dinner. Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their uniform on this day. Please pack a few extra snacks if possible and we will take your child’s school water bottles with us. We will not need any additional support on this trip as we will have a high ratio of staff.

We will take lots of photos and we will share these with you on dojo!
If you have got any questions, please send me a message on dojo or I will be happy to discuss any questions with you if you call the office.

Please return the slip below as soon as possible to give your consent for your child to attend the trip.

Kind regards,

Demi

 
Child’s name _____________________________________

I give permission for my child to visit St Luke’s church.

Signed: _________________________________________
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